
The Board of Nursing is committed to assure nurses are competent to practice and care for the people 

of the state of Nebraska .The regulations in place are to give the Board as well as nurses working in our 

state what is expected in their practice. They are reviewed often by employers when developing the 

policies for their organizations. They are also reviewed by nurses when there is a question regarding a 

new policy that they have a concern regarding the safe care of their patient and whether this policy is 

approved under their licensure.  The board also, per statute, reviews all pre-licensure education for 

consistency, effectiveness and relevance so that nurses graduating from these schools and the 

educational background to safety care for their patients. 


